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Dear Parents  
 
TǛnǕ koutou, kia ora koutou katoa 
 
Welcome to Term 4. I hope you all enjoyed the spring break and 
were able to spend some time with your children in what was a mix 
of warm spring and colder winter weather.  
 
On the Wednesday evening of the second week of the break, Liam, 
Paige and Ada represented the school by presenting their Term 3 
speeches to a large group at the Taieri Lionsô dinner. Thank you to 
all three of you, you presented brilliantly again. Thank you again to 
the Taieri Lions for their continued support of the school speech night 
through judging and the prizes.   
 
The Term 4 parent calendar is included in this weekôs newsletter with 
a copy on the school website. Look out for notices sent home, in the 
school newsletter and on School Stream as we get closer to each 
event and have specific details to share. 
 
Our first major event of the new term starts today with our Room 8 
and Room 7 Year 4 students heading to Waiora Camp. I know you 
will all enjoy the experience and I look forward to joining them 
tomorrow. I have no doubt there will be lots of exciting stories to 
share on your return on Friday. 
 
We are building towards next Fridayôs Outram School Pet Day, a 
highlight of our school calendar. I hope as many of you as possible 
are able to join us for all or part of the day. Do take the opportunity to 
look through the Scholastic Book Fair which will be in the Allen 
Centre on Pet Day. A great way to purchase a few early Christmas 
presents while supporting the school.  
 
We will also have the Outram Cookbook on sale. This too is a great 
Christmas gift and I highly recommend the cookbook to any new 
Outram families who may not yet have a copy.  
 
A focus for Term 4 is athletics. I spoke to the school on Monday 
morning about the upcoming athletics events. Athletics practice and 
training is now well under way. I asked the students to make sure 
they have suitable footwear and clothing at school for these 
practices.  
 
I have no doubt Term 4 will fly by and we will get to the end of the 
year in quick time. There is a lot to be achieved between now and 
then and a number of events and activities that are on the Term 4 
calendar.  
 
I look forward to sharing these events with the students, staff and 
parents.  
 
Nga mihi nui 

 
Jeremy Marshall 
 

21 October 
25 October 
28 October 
5 November 
7 November 
 
14 November 
15 November 
18 November 
19 November 
20 November 
25 November 
to 5 December 
29 November 
5 December 
10 December 
11 December  
12 December 
16 December 
13 December 
17 December 
 
3 February 

Friends of School Meeting 
Pet Day & Book Fair 
Labour Day 
Sth Taieri Athletics Day 
Rm 5 Rafting trip 
Visiting authors 
Blue Day for Diabetes 
Teacher Only Day 
Brighton Beach Day - Rm 5&6 
Otago Athletics Day 
Brighton Beach Day - Rm 7&8  
Just Swim lessons Rm 5,6,7 
 
Mr Yippadee Show 1.45pm 
House & Garden Tour 
Y8 Leavers Dinner 
Brighton Beach Day Rm 4&½3  
Brighton Beach Day Rm 2&½3  
Picnic Day ς whole school 
Mr Marshalls Farewell Assem 
Prizegiving/Final Assembly 
Last Day of Term 4, 2019 
Start of Term 1, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School contact details: 

1 Beaumaris Street, Outram. 

P O Box 22, Outram 9062. 

Phone  03 486 1733 for all absences, 

ASC and office. 

  

Email:     office@outram.school.nz 

Web:       www.outram.school.nz 

 

 

BoT Parent Reps: 

Anette Harrex          486  1681 

Andrew Kissell 

Anne-Marie Wells 

Hayley Wetere 

Nathan Young 

 

Friends of Outram School 

Vick Robertson          029 2001595 
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School Notices 

PET DAY ς by now your oldest/only child should have brought home a red notice 
with all the information about Pet Day.  If you havenΩt seen it please check their bag 
or call me. 
 
Mystery Jars for Pet Day 
Please remember that we would love every family to fill a couple of jars (any size) with 
anything that children would like. The children love picking out their number and 
ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƧŀǊ ǘƘŜȅ ƎŜǘΦ LǘΩǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ tŜǘ 5ŀȅ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŘǊƻǇ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ 
We have some, but would like a lot more.  If you want ideas of what to put in them 
there is some sitting on the counter outside the office. 
  

                  

Pet Day Diaries 
 
If your child is in Y1 to 4 and they have brought their Pet Day notice back I would have given them a 
Pet Diary to take home and fill in.  Unfortunately some have gone out incomplete.  If you could check 
that there is writing on the inside of the diary.  If not please get your child to come into the office and 
get a new one.  My apologies. 
 

McRobie Photos Orders 
 

Just a reminder that your McRobie photo orders need to be in by next Friday 25th  
October.  There is a box in the foyer to put them in. 

 
My Challenge 

 
It was great to receive $154 into our account from My Challenge which was funds that 
people had donated to Outram School when using their My Challenge ς fuel our 
community card when purchasing petrol.  Thank you to those who have opted into 
this.  It is an easy way to help the school out at no cost to yourselves.  Just call at the 
local Challenge garage and sign up or visit their website www.mychallenge.co.nz for 
more details. 

 
Something fun that your child might want to do 

 

If you would like to be a float in the Santa Parade please contact the organisers at 
dnsantakids@gmail.com.   
The parade starts at 3pm but you would need to be available from 12.30 until 5.30.  All costumes 
provided.  
A parent will need to accompany you for the duration and walk beside the float. 
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Great opportunity to bag a bargain for Xmas presents.  

A huge range of books available for all ages.  

Come and see us on Pet Day in the Allen Centre  

from 9 am to 12.30pm.  

 

 
 



 
WELCOME TO OUTRAM SCHOOL 

 

              
 

Congratulations to Isabella Wirangi & Sarah Gallacher for their 
Otago B U13 girls team placing 2nd in the South Island U13 
Basketball tournament in Ashburton over the holidays. 
 
 

 
Pool Update  

 

The pool is now open .  Pool keys are  available for purchase from the Outram School Office  

 

Important points to note are you must be a keyholder to use the pool and only ONE 

family per key.  

 

Keys will cost $65 which includes a $10 deposit that will be refunded on return of t he key at the 

end of the season.   

 

This season swimming lessons will be running at the pool in Term 4 and Term 1.  These lessons 

will be held on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 3.00 -5.15pm each day, therefore the pool 

will be unavailable during these  times.   

 

Please note the pool will be closed this Saturday 19 October from 2 to 4pm for a private 

function.  

 

Remember t he Outram Pool is on Facebook!   So, if you want to follow us and keep up to 

date on what is happening with the pool then jump onto Face book and search for Outram Pool 

then click ñLikeò. 

 

 

ñThe Pool Committeeò 

 
 

This week we have welcomed 
Liam to Outram School.  Liam 
has joined Room 6.  We hope 
you enjoy your time here 
with us at Outram School. 
 



 
 
 
There has been a flyer sent home today with all oldest and only students for this.  Please get order 
forms back to the school office by 30th October.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE NEED YOUR POO!!!! 
 

Do you have a stack of manure (suitable for putting on gardens) 
that we could take off your hands to bag up and  

sell at the school manure stand? 
If you do, please contact Duncan on 027 228 0632 

 
 
 

SCHOOL MANURE STAND 
 

We are looking for a team of helpers to restock the school manure stand. 
All the proceeds from the stand go directly to Outram School. 

Advantages of getting involved: 
Earn CAPES points 

About $500 made for the school 
Socialise 

Help gardens 
Great exercise 

 
Disclaimer: You will need to have to have a wash afterwards! 

 
If you are happy to be on the contact list for when we are having 
a fill up day, please text your info to Anne-Marie on 027 489 1876 

Thank-you Ṱ 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Outram School  

Christmas Home and 

Garden Tour  

5th December  

6- 9pm  
 

We have 5 beautiful Taieri 

homes open for you to view  
 

Tickets can be purchased at the 

Outram School office, Craft on 

87 (Outram) or De Winkel in 

Mosgiel  
 

$25 per adult (includes nibbles)  
 


